
Webmaster's Report for Year Ended 
2024 
In the last year the website has been popular, with nearly 8,000 individual visitors 
making 14,000 visits.  Fifteen posts were added, covering a wide variety of 
events and Guild business items. 
 
In September the Oxford Diocese server was migrated to a new, 'state-of-the-art 
cloud infrastructure', providing better performance and a more secure 
environment. 
 
The old Group Mailing Lists have now been superseded by the MemberMojo 
versions. Members of the Guild should  ensure that they are included by visiting 
the MemberMojo website at https://membermojo.co.uk/mm/signin, signing in with 
their email address to check that their record is accurate and that they will 
continue to receive Guild and Branch communications. 
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